
A meeting was called cn Sunda April 21, 1963 with 

al3 members present. Brc. Ambrose made a motion 

anc it was seconded by Bro. Schmiel that we have a 
padlock put on the gate on the 18th street entrance, 

as the children of the neighborhooa have been destroying 

the plants anc- shrubbery in the yard of the church. 

It was also ggestec that we have a slot cut in the 

door for the mail on the corner of lEth and Sprjngarden 

Streets on the 18th Street s3e.e. 

Charles MacPhelson 

Secretary 


